
 

                                      

 

Christmas Cards 

 

If you have no other way of sharing Christmas Cards, they can be 

placed in the collection points near the main gate each morning. The 

envelopes MUST have first name, last name and class to be delivered 

in school. 

Last day for collection will be Monday 14th December to allow us to 

quarantine them before we give them to the children. 

 

 

Assertive Mentoring 

 

As we are unable to invite you into school this term to see your child's 

'white folder' the summary report from the front of the file will be 

sent home during the last week of term. 

 

Temperature in school 

 

Please click on this link to help you understand why it is so important 

for us to have windows and or doors open in school this winter. 

https://bit.ly/35HbeT0 
 

https://r1.dmtrk.net/4BPJ-YPND-34L0UP-SOA3R-1/c.aspx

